
 
 
 
 PRACTICE DIRECTION 
 
 (No.  11 of 1999) 
 
 
 Continuing Status of Practice Directions Extant as at 1 July 1999 
 
 
The Uniform Civil Procedure Rules will commence on 1 July 1999.  There are numerous 
extant Practice Directions.  In some respects - for example, as to terminology and 
aspects of procedure either assumed or envisaged - some of those Practice Directions 
may not conform with the UCPR.  To allay any uncertainty and remove doubt, I direct 
that all current Practice Directions will continue to apply, with any necessary adaptation, 
notwithstanding the commencement of the UCPR. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Paul de Jersey) 
Chief Justice 

 
11 May 1999 


